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Junior Engineer 
North Woods Engineering, PLLC 
348 Lake Street 
Saranac Lake, NY 12983 

 

        

 

Re: 
 

 

APA 
Saranac Lofts Development 
120 Broadway, Saranac Lake, NY 12983 
21PR01509 

 

        

 

Dear Benjamin LeBlanc: 
 

        

Thank you for continuing to consult with the New York State Historic Preservation Office 
(SHPO).  We have reviewed the submitted materials in accordance with the New York State 
Historic Preservation Act of 1980 (section 14.09 of the New York Parks, Recreation and Historic 
Preservation Law).  These comments are those of the Division for Historic Preservation and 
relate only to Historic/Cultural resources.   
 
We have reviewed your recent submission for this project. This submission includes proposed 
building elevation drawings along with the site plan previously submitted.  
 
Based on this review, it is the opinion of the SHPO that the proposed project will have No 
Adverse Impact to historic and cultural resources.  
 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at (518) 268-2164. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Weston Davey 
Historic Site Restoration Coordinator 
Weston.davey@parks.ny.gov 

 


